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Newsletter

November 2, was a day for our Filipino fellowship,
where we grilled out. We had a great time of
fellowship together. The following weekend (11/9-
11/10) was our Saturday bible study and our 1st
Filipino stand-alone service!

Unfortunately, | was sick with a sinus infection all
week and was unable to attend the Bible study but |
was determined to make the service. | was unable
to preach but did make some remarks and then
Bro. Buckland preached a wonderful first message.
Most importantly, the Spirit moved and ministered
in the altar service.

11/16 was our Prague Bible school, with guest
teacher Rev. Hanscom. He also ministered in the
Sunday service as well.

The Hanscoms also traveled to Budapest to teach
the Bible school there the weekend of 11/23.
Because of this, | did not travel to Budapest this
month, which enabled me to attend every Saturday
Bible study this month!

November is in the books as they say, and it's been
a productive month. Thank you for all your prayers
and support. December is upon us!
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